
 

 

June 2023 
 
Ref: LF/KM 
 
Dear Family 
 

Year 11 End of Year Arrangements 2023 
 

Please find below the information regarding the end of year arrangements for year 11: 
 

• Year 11 will have their final Academy day on Monday, 19 June  

• A celebration assembly will be held on Monday, 19 June from 11.00am in the Auditorium after the 
Product Design examination. 

• Students that purchased a leavers hoody will receive this during the assembly. 

• All students will be given a leavers book free of charge from the Academy during the assembly. 

• Shirt and book signing will happen after the assembly on the MUGA (also an opportunity for final 
photos and final staff farewells). 

• Students are advised to bring in an additional shirt for signing so it can be passed around rather than 
signing the one they are wearing. Please supply your own pens for the shirt signing. 

• Students will leave the Academy site at 12.15pm via the main student gate located on Wilson Road. 

• There will also be a uniform donation bucket for any unwanted uniform such as blazers and ties. 

• Please note students involved in the GCSE dance examination on Tuesday, 20 June and any 
remaining languages examinations must be in full Academy uniform or PE kit when they attend the 
Academy. 

• Reminder, the Year 11 Celebration Prom is Friday, 14 July. Doors open at 5.30pm and close at 
6.00pm. The event ends at 10.30pm. Entrance and exit is via the main Reception on Waterloo Road 

• All students that have secured their Prom ticket by making payment prior to the deadline will receive 
an entry ticket and FREE mocktail token in the post. Please ensure your child brings this with them 
to the event. 

• GCSE Results day is Thursday, 24 August. We look forward to welcoming your child back to the 
Academy from 9.00am to receive their results. 

  
If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact the Academy.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Price        Mr D Irish 
Head of Year 11                  Principal 


